
The City of Plymouth invites you to a� end an open house to 
share your feedback on the 36th Avenue Rehabilita� on Project! 
Proposed improvements have been developed based on public 

feedback collected in May and June. There will be no formal 
presenta� on, so you may arrive at any � me. Materials and 

feedback opportuni� es will be posted on the project website.

Wednesday, Nov. 8 | 5:00 - 6:30 p.m.
Plymouth Middle School (10011 36th Ave N)

Join us for an Open House!
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For more informa� on on 
the project and to sign up 
for project email updates, 

scan the QR code or visit the 
project website!

plymouthmn.gov/36thavenue


